

NEWSLETTER (1/92) 10th February 1992

Editorial

This Newsletter is to let you know about the forthcoming Annual General Meeting. The formal notice and Agenda are overleaf. There will be a limited number of spares available at the the meeting so please bring this Newsletter with you.

Last year Councillor Hollobone was our opening speaker and both he and Councillor Wilkinson - our representatives on the Council - will be invited to attend again.

Our opening speaker this year, is Roger Perry the Assistant Chief Engineer for Bromley. He has undertaken to update us on the British Rail Channel Tunnel Link and the potential consequences for the Ravensbourne valley. He will also talk about the road works affecting Bromley Town Centre. Roger will be supported by some of his specialist staff, so this is a golden opportunity for our members to seek answers to queries they have about the activities of the Chief Engineer's Department.

The A G M is your chance to hear at first hand what has been done on your behalf over the past year, to have your say about what has happened and most importantly what you think should be done in the coming year. It is essential that as many members as possible come along as this year both the Chairman and the Secretary stand down as required by the constitution. They have served the Society now for 5 years,

To ensure the continued vigour of the Society there should be several nominations for each job, so that the meeting can exercise a choice for these key posts. The decisions taken on the 5th March can materially influence the future of the Society.

Please let Paul Bennett (the present Secretary) know your nominations for the post of either Chairman or Secretary. Paul's telephone number is 081-466 1091 and his address is, 12 Elstree Hill.

Do come along and enjoy our new venue at the Bromley Court Hotel.

Peter Pain (Editor)

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The date :

5th March 1992

The time :

8 pm

The place :

Wellington Room

Bromley Court Hotel

Coniston Road

The Agenda:

- 1) Chairman's welcome and opening remarks
- 2) Roger Perry, Assistant Chief Engineer, Bromley
 - a) The Channel Tunnel Rail Link
 - b) The Town Centre road scheme
 - c) Questions and Answers
 - break for refreshments ----
- 3) Minutes of the last A G M
- 4) Chairman's Report
- 5) Secretary's Report
- 6) Treasurer's Report
- 7) Planning Officers Reports
- 8) Election of Officers
- 9) Any other business

R V P S Officers (March 1992)

Chairman - Paul Sharrock
Secretary - Paul Bennett

Treasurer - Alan Marks

Auditor - Arthur May

Planning Officer/Bromley - Bill Jamieson
Planning Officer/Lewisham - Paul Bennett

Membership Secretary - Paul Bennett

Press Officer -

Newsletter Editor/Meetings Organiser - Peter Pain

BR Link/Bromley Committee Reps. - George Hodson/Tim McCarthy